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Good evening,
Please find attached correspondence from the Minister for Employment and Workplace Relations, Senator the Hon Murray Watt.
Kind regards,

Departmental Liaison Officer - Workplace Relations
Office of Senator the Hon Murray Watt

The Department of Employment and Workplace Relations acknowledges the traditional owners and custodians of country throughout Australia and their continuing connection to land, waters and
community. We pay our respects to them and their cultures, and Elders past and present.
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From: Minister Watt
To: mark.bray@newcastle.edu.au
Subject: Correspondence from Minister Watt
Date: Thursday, 19 September 2024 5:35:15 PM
Attachments: MS24-000767 signed letter - Bray.pdf

Good evening,
Please find attached correspondence from the Minister for Employment and Workplace Relations, Senator the Hon Murray Watt.
Kind regards,

Departmental Liaison Officer - Workplace Relations
Office of Senator the Hon Murray Watt

The Department of Employment and Workplace Relations acknowledges the traditional owners and custodians of country throughout Australia and their continuing connection to land, waters and
community. We pay our respects to them and their cultures, and Elders past and present.
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From: Alison Preston
To: Minister Watt
Cc:
Subject: RE: Correspondence from Minister Watt [SEC=OFFICIAL]
Date: Thursday, 19 September 2024 5:41:57 PM

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the organisation. Do not click links or open attachments unless you recognise the sender
and know the content is safe.

Dear
Just acknowledging receipt of letter.
Best wishes
Alison

From: Minister Watt 
Sent: Thursday, 19 September 2024 4:04 PM
To: Alison Preston 
Subject: Correspondence from Minister Watt [SEC=OFFICIAL]
Good evening,
Please find attached correspondence from the Minister for Employment and Workplace Relations, Senator the Hon Murray Watt.
Kind regards,

Departmental Liaison Officer - Workplace Relations
Office of Senator the Hon Murray Watt

The Department of Employment and Workplace Relations acknowledges the traditional owners and custodians of country throughout Australia and their continuing connection to land,
waters and community. We pay our respects to them and their cultures, and Elders past and present.

Notice:

The information contained in this email message and any attached files may be confidential information, and may also be the subject
of legal professional privilege. If you are not the intended recipient any use, disclosure or copying of this email is unauthorised. If you
received this email in error, please notify the sender by contacting the department's switchboard on 1300 488 064 during business
hours (8:30am - 5pm Canberra time) and delete all copies of this transmission together with any attachments.
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